Building Blocks For Tobacco Control A
Handbook To
Thank you very much for downloading building blocks for tobacco control a
handbook to. Maybe you have knowledge that, people have look hundreds times for
their favorite books like this building blocks for tobacco control a handbook
to, but end up in harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good book with a cup of coffee in the afternoon, instead
they juggled with some infectious bugs inside their laptop.
building blocks for tobacco control a handbook to is available in our book
collection an online access to it is set as public so you can get it instantly.
Our book servers spans in multiple locations, allowing you to get the most less
latency time to download any of our books like this one.
Merely said, the building blocks for tobacco control a handbook to is
universally compatible with any devices to read

The Oxford Handbook of Comparative Health Law David Orentlicher 2021-08-26 The
Oxford Handbook of Comparative Health Law addresses some of the most critical
issues facing scholars, legislators, and judges today: how to protect against
threats to public health that can quickly cross national borders, how to ensure
access to affordable health care, and how to regulate the pharmaceutical
industry, among many others. When matters of life and death literally hang in
the balance, it is especially important for policymakers to get things right,
and the making of policy can be greatly enhanced by learning from the successes
and failures of approaches taken in other countries. Where there are "common
challenges" in law and health, there is much to be gained from experiences
elsewhere. Thus, for example, countries that suffered early from the COVID-19
pandemic provided valuable lessons about public health interventions for
countries that were hit later. Accordingly, the Handbook considers key health
law questions from a comparative perspective. In health law, common challenges
are frequent. In addition to ones already mentioned, there are questions about
addressing the social determinants of health (e.g., poverty and pollution),
organizing health systems to optimize use of available resources, ensuring that
physicians provide care of the highest quality, protecting patient privacy in a
data-driven world, and properly balancing patient autonomy with the interest in
preserving life when reproductive and end-of-life decisions are made. This
Handbook's wide scope and comparative take on health law are particularly
timely. Economic globalization has made it increasingly important for different
countries to harmonize their legal rules. Students, practitioners, scholars,
and policymakers need to understand how health laws vary across national
boundaries and how reforms can ensure a convergence toward an optimal set of
legal rules, or ensure that specific legal arrangements are needed in
particular contexts. Indeed, comparative analysis has become essential for
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legal scholars, and The Oxford Handbook of Comparative Health Law is the only
resource that provides such an analysis in health law.
A World Waiting to Be Born M. Scott Peck 2009-07-22 Just as The Road Less
Traveled provided hope and guidance for individuals seeking growth, this major
new work by M. Scott Peck, M.D., offers a needed prescription for our deeply
ailing society. Our illness is Incivility--morally destructive patterns of
self-absorption, callousness, manipulativeness, and materialism so ingrained in
our routine behavior that we do not even recognize them. There is a deepening
awareness that something is seriously wrong with our personal and
organizational lives. Using examples from his own life, case histories, and
dramatic scenarios of businesses that made a conscious decision to bring
civility to their organizations , Dr. Peck demonstrates how change can be
effected and how we and our organizations can be restored to health. This wise,
practical, and radical book is a blueprint for achieving personal and societal
well-being.
Tobacco Control Policy in the Netherlands Marc C. Willemsen 2018-05-15
Governments have known since the 1960s that smoking results in irreversible
health damage. This open access book examines why governments have done so
little to combat this when they have been aware of the problem and its
solutions for decades. What are the strategies and decisions that make a
difference, given that policy environments are often not conducive to change?
Taking the Netherlands as an example, this book helps to understand the complex
policy process at the national level and why it so often appears irrational to
us. It is the most sophisticated analysis of tobacco control policy to date,
applying insights from political sciences to the field of tobacco control.
The European Tobacco Control Report 2007 This report describes tobacco control
policies in the WHO European Region as of late 2006. It reviews progress
following the adoption of the European Strategy for Tobacco Control (ESTC) in
2002 and establishes a baseline for monitoring implementation of the WHO
Framework Convention on Tobacco Control (FCTC) in the Region. It presents an
overview of the situation regarding tobacco use and related harm in the WHO
European Region during the period 2002-06 and the policy responses of Member
States. The report also examines the status of these policies in the light of
the requirements of the WHO FCTC. Several short national, regional and
subregional case studies illustrate the lessons learned and challenges faced
during the policy-making process.
Tobacco Control in China Gonghuan Yang 2018-05-21 This book comprehensively
covers the science and policy issues relevant to one of the major public health
issues in China. It pulls together the prevalence pattern of tobacco use in
different population and burden of the myriad of tobacco-related diseases. The
book pays more attention to review the successes and failures of tobacco
control policies in China, including the protect peoples from second-hand
smoke, comprehensive banning tobacco advertisement promotion and sponsor,
regulation of the contents of tobacco products and low tar cigarettes, warn
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about the dangers of tobacco, support for smokers to quit, and increasing
tobacco taxation and price, as well as monitor and assessment on tobacco use
and implement of prevention policy under the international background of
tobacco control. The book analyse and explain the influence factors, especially
interference from tobacco industry with public management theory frame for
promoting tobacco control policies and looks at lessons learnt to help set
health policy for reducing the burden of tobacco-related diseases. It is a
helpful reference for experts in public health and epidemiologists in tobacco
control, advocators and policy maker.
Health Promotion and the Policy Process Carole Clavier 2013-09-12 Scholars and
governments recognize the importance of policy development and implementation
for population health, but there is a lack of systematic theoretical and
conceptual development in the health field to address the issue. Health
Promotion and the Policy Process is the first book to take an in-depth look at
the theoretical advances in the political sciences, including discussing the
significance of political economy and sociology, which so far have made little
progress in health promotion development. The book argues that focusing on how
public policies work makes it possible to move beyond the more behavioural
'health education' approach, and make the transition from political statements
to political strategies. The authors draw from a wide array of theories on the
policy process in the fields of political science and political sociology to
illuminate health promotion strategies and objectives. For example they discuss
how Kingdon's Multiple Streams Model, Sabatier's Advocacy-Coalition Framework
and policy network theories can contribute to greater health equity, healthy
public policies and community development. Through practical and critical
tools, research, and experience-based discussion, Health Promotion and the
Policy Process discusses how theories can be used to influence, evaluate,
orient or implement health promotion interventions and policies. This book will
be essential reading for health promoters who want to make a difference by
influencing social determinants of health at the policy level including
students, public health professionals, researchers, practitioners, decision
makers and those concerned with applied policy research.
Promoting Healthy Living in Latin America and the Caribbean María Eugenia
Bonilla-Chacín 2013-12-24 This book examines the health and economic impact of
noncommunicable diseases in Latin America and the Caribbean and the governance
challenges in designing and implementating multisectoral interventions to
prevent these conditions, including policies to improve diet, increase physical
activity, and reduce tobacco use and alcohol abuse.
Cancer Control World Health Organization 2007 Module 1. Planning -- module 2.
Prevention -- module 3. Early detection -- module 4. Diagnosis and treatment -module 5. Palliative care -- module 6. Policy and advocacy.
Equity, Social Determinants and Public Health Programmes Erik Blas 2010 This
book is a collection of analyses of the social determinants of health that
impact on specific health conditions. Stemming from the recommendations of the
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Commission on Social Determinants of Health, promising interventions to improve
health equity are presented for the areas of: alcohol-related disorders,
cardiovascular diseases, child health and nutrition, diabetes, food safety,
maternal health, mental health, neglected tropical diseases, oral health,
pregnancy outcomes, tobacco and health, tuberculosis, and violence and
injuries. The book was commissioned by the Department of Ethics, Equity, Trade
and Human Rights as part of the work undertaken by the Priority Public Health
Conditions Knowledge Network of the Commission on Social Determinants of
Health, in collaboration with 16 of the major public health programmes of WHO.
In addition to this, through collaboration with the Special Programme of
Research, Development and Research Training in Human Reproduction, the Special
Programme for Research and Training in Tropical Diseases, and the Alliance for
Health Policy and Systems Research, 13 case studies were commissioned to
examine the implementation challenges in addressing social determinants of
health in low-and middle-income settings.
WHO Report on the Global Tobacco Epidemic, 2013 World Health Organization 2013
"The continued success in global tobacco control is detailed in this year’s WHO
Report on the Global Tobacco Epidemic, 2013. The fourth in the series, this
year’s report presents the status of the MPOWER measures, with country-specific
data updated and aggregated through 2012. In addition, the report provides a
special focus on legislation to ban tobacco advertising, promotion and
sponsorship (TAPS) in WHO Member States and an in-depth analyses of TAPS bans
were performed, allowing for a more detailed understanding of progress and
future challenges in this area."--Website summary.
Minnesota Journal of International Law 2006
Combating Tobacco Use in Military and Veteran Populations Institute of Medicine
2009-11-21 The health and economic costs of tobacco use in military and veteran
populations are high. In 2007, the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) and the
Department of Defense (DoD) requested that the Institute of Medicine (IOM) make
recommendations on how to reduce tobacco initiation and encourage cessation in
both military and veteran populations. In its 2009 report, Combating Tobacco in
Military and Veteran Populations, the authoring committee concludes that to
prevent tobacco initiation and encourage cessation, both DoD and VA should
implement comprehensive tobacco-control programs.
Cancer Control J. Mark Elwood 2010-01-07 Cancer control is the term applied to
the development of integrated population-based approaches to reduce the
incidence and mortality from cancer and to minimize its impact on affected
individuals and on the community. The integrated nature of cancer control is
reflected in this multi-disciplinary text, the first in this rapidly developing
field.
Braunwald's Heart Disease Peter Libby 2007-11-21 Dr. Braunwald's masterwork
returns ... bringing you the definitive guidance you need to overcome any
challenge in clinical cardiology today, using the best approaches available!
building-blocks-for-tobacco-control-a-handbook-to
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Hundreds of world authorities, many of them new to this edition, synthesize all
of the recent developments that are revolutionizing practice - from the newest
findings in molecular biology and genetics to the latest imaging modalities,
interventional procedures, and medications. This multimedia e-dition includes
not only the printed reference, but also access to the complete contents
online, fully searchable, with regular updates and much more. The expertise of
the contributors, the scope of the coverage, and the versatile, multimedia
format all make this the ultimate reference for the practicing cardiologist.
Locate the answers you need fast, thanks to a user-friendly, full-color design,
complete with more than 1,500 color illustrations. Glean clinically actionable
information quickly with Clinical Practice Points in every chapter. Access the
complete contents of the 2-volume set online, fully searchable, plus regular
updates to reflect the latest clinical developments · Focused Reviews ·
Commentaries · Late-Breaking Trials · and more. Apply the latest knowledge in
your field with 7 new chapters on Acute Heart Failure · Device Therapy of Heart
Failure · Emerging Therapies for Heart Failure · Complementary and Alternative
Approaches to Management · Prevention and Management of Stroke · Hypertrophic
Cardiomyopathy · and Coronary Arteriography Guidelines. Get fresh perspectives
on your practice with contributions from more than 20 brand-new authors.
Braunwald. Tratado de Cardiología Peter Libby 2009-10-15 La nueva edición de
obra de referencia de la especialidad sigue manteniendo, tras más de 25 años,
su objetivo de formar, estimular y servir como fuente para todos los
profesionales que atienden a pacientes con enfermedades cardiovasculares.
Numerosos expertos de reconocido prestigio en el ámbito mundial, muchos de
ellos participan por primera vez en esta edición, sintetizan todos los
descubrimientos que han revolucionado la práctica. Los recientes hallazgos en
biología molecular que incorpora, el alcance de su cobertura y el formato
versátil multimedia hacen de este libro la obra la referencia más actualizada
para la práctica de la cardiología. Gracias a su diseño fácil de utilizar,
completo, con más de 1.500 ilustraciones a todo color, el lector puede
localizar las respuestas que necesita con rapidez. Asimismo, puede acceder a la
información relativa a la práctica de la cardiología rápidamente con los
'Puntos sobre Práctica Clínica' que aparecen en cada capítulo y acceder al
contenido completo online en inglés, con actualizaciones regulares que
incorporan los últimos avances. La presente edición incluye siete nuevos
capítulos sobre el infarto agudo de miocardio, terapia con dispositivos en
fallo cardíaco, terapias emergentes, alternativas y complementarias, prevención
y tratamiento del infarto, cardiomiopatía hipertrófica y guías en arteriografía
coronaria. La nueva edición de obra de referencia de la especialidad sigue
manteniendo, tras más de 25 años, su objetivo de formar, estimular y servir
como fuente para todos los profesionales que atienden a pacientes con
enfermedades cardiovasculares. Numerosos expertos de reconocido prestigio en el
ámbito mundial, muchos de ellos participan por primera vez en esta edición,
sintetizan todos los descubrimientos que han revolucionado la práctica. Los
recientes hallazgos en biología molecular que incorpora, el alcance de su
cobertura y el formato versátil multimedia hacen de este libro la obra la
referencia más actualizada para la práctica de la cardiología. Gracias a su
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diseño fácil de utilizar, completo, con más de 1.500 ilustraciones a todo
color, el lector puede localizar las respuestas que necesita con rapidez.
Asimismo, puede acceder a la información relativa a la práctica de la
cardiología rápidamente con los 'Puntos sobre Práctica Clínica' que aparecen en
cada capítulo y acceder al contenido completo online en inglés, con
actualizaciones regulares que incorporan los últimos avances. La presente
edición incluye siete nuevos capítulos sobre el infarto agudo de miocardio,
terapia con dispositivos en fallo cardíaco, terapias emergentes, alternativas y
complementarias, prevención y tratamiento del infarto, cardiomiopatía
hipertrófica y guías en arteriografía coronaria.
Environmental Decisions in the Face of Uncertainty Institute of Medicine
2013-06-20 The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is one of several
federal agencies responsible for protecting Americans against significant risks
to human health and the environment. As part of that mission, EPA estimates the
nature, magnitude, and likelihood of risks to human health and the environment;
identifies the potential regulatory actions that will mitigate those risks and
protect public health1 and the environment; and uses that information to decide
on appropriate regulatory action. Uncertainties, both qualitative and
quantitative, in the data and analyses on which these decisions are based enter
into the process at each step. As a result, the informed identification and use
of the uncertainties inherent in the process is an essential feature of
environmental decision making. EPA requested that the Institute of Medicine
(IOM) convene a committee to provide guidance to its decision makers and their
partners in states and localities on approaches to managing risk in different
contexts when uncertainty is present. It also sought guidance on how
information on uncertainty should be presented to help risk managers make sound
decisions and to increase transparency in its communications with the public
about those decisions. Given that its charge is not limited to human health
risk assessment and includes broad questions about managing risks and decision
making, in this report the committee examines the analysis of uncertainty in
those other areas in addition to human health risks. Environmental Decisions in
the Face of Uncertainty explains the statement of task and summarizes the
findings of the committee.
Building Blocks for Tobacco Control 2004
WHO Report on the Global Tobacco Epidemic 2015: Raising Taxes on Tobacco World
Health Organization 2015-07-31 This report, the fifth in the series of WHO
reports on the global tobacco epidemic, presents a country-level examination of
the epidemic and identifies countries that have applied effective tobacco
control measures. The number of people worldwide protected by effective tobacco
control measures continues to grow, and countries that have adopted these
measures at the highest level of achievement can be considered models for
action for those countries that have yet to do so. The focus of this report is
raising taxes on tobacco, the 'R' component of MPOWER. Time and again,
increasing taxes on tobacco products to increase retail prices has been proven
to be the most effective and efficient of the best-buy demand reduction
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measures to reduce tobacco use. And yet it is also the least widely implemented
measure.
Chinese Politics as Fragmented Authoritarianism Kjeld Erik Brødsgaard
2016-10-04 This book explores how far the concept of fragmented
authoritarianism remains valid as the key concept for understanding how the
Chinese political process works. It contrasts fragmented authoritarianism,
which places bureaucratic bargaining at the centre of policy-making, arguing
that the goals and interests of the implementing agencies have to be
incorporated into a policy if implementation is to be secured, with other
characterisations of China’s political process. Individual chapters consider
fragmented authoritarianism at work in a range of key policy areas, including
energy issues, climate change and environmental management, financial reform,
and civil-military relations. The book also explores policy making at the
national, provincial, city and local levels; debates how far the model of
fragmented authoritarianism is valid in its current form or whether
modifications are needed; and discusses whether the system of policy making and
implementation is overcomplicated, unwieldy and ineffective or whether it is
constructive in enabling widespread consultation and scope for imagination,
flexibility and variation.
WHO Report on the Global Tobacco Epidemic, 2013 World Health Organization 2013
"The continued success in global tobacco control is detailed in this year’s WHO
Report on the Global Tobacco Epidemic, 2013. The fourth in the series, this
year’s report presents the status of the MPOWER measures, with country-specific
data updated and aggregated through 2012. In addition, the report provides a
special focus on legislation to ban tobacco advertising, promotion and
sponsorship (TAPS) in WHO Member States and an in-depth analyses of TAPS bans
were performed, allowing for a more detailed understanding of progress and
future challenges in this area."--Website summary.
Building Blocks for Tobacco Control World Health Organization 2004
Printbegrænsninger: Der kan printes kapitelvis.
Malnutrition Monika Blössner 2005
MICAI 2008: Advances in Artificial Intelligence Alexander Gelbukh 2008-10-07
The Mexican International Conference on Artificial Intelligence (MICAI), a
yearly international conference series organized by the Mexican Society for
Artificial Intel- gence (SMIA), is a major international AI forum and the main
event in the academic life of the country’s growing AI community. In 2008
Mexico celebrates the 50th an- versary of development of computer science in
the country: in 1958 the first computer was installed at the National
Autonomous University of Mexico (UNAM). Nowadays, computer science is the
country’s fastest growing research area. The proceedings of the previous MICAI
events were published by Springer in its Lecture Notes in Artificial
Intelligence (LNAI) series, vol. 1793, 2313, 2972, 3789, 4293, and 4827. Since
its foundation in 2000, the conference has been growing in popularity, and
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improving in quality. This volume contains the papers presented at the oral
session of the 7th Mexican International Conference on Artificial Intelligence,
MICAI 2008, held October 27–31, 2008, in Atizapán de Zaragoza, Mexico. The
conference received for evaluation 363 submissions by 1,032 authors from 43
countries (see Tables 1 and 2). This volume contains revised versions of 94
papers by 308 authors from 28 countries selected - cording to the results of an
international reviewing process. Thus the acceptance rate was 25.9%. The book
is structured into 20 thematic fields representative of the main current areas
of interest for the AI community, plus a section of invited papers:
Tobacco Peter Boyle 2010-08-19 Rev. ed. of: Tobacco and public health: science
and policy. 2004.
How Tobacco Smoke Causes Disease 2010 This report considers the biological and
behavioral mechanisms that may underlie the pathogenicity of tobacco smoke.
Many Surgeon General's reports have considered research findings on mechanisms
in assessing the biological plausibility of associations observed in
epidemiologic studies. Mechanisms of disease are important because they may
provide plausibility, which is one of the guideline criteria for assessing
evidence on causation. This report specifically reviews the evidence on the
potential mechanisms by which smoking causes diseases and considers whether a
mechanism is likely to be operative in the production of human disease by
tobacco smoke. This evidence is relevant to understanding how smoking causes
disease, to identifying those who may be particularly susceptible, and to
assessing the potential risks of tobacco products.
The Oxford Handbook of Adolescent Substance Abuse Robert A. Zucker 2019-08-01
Adolescent substance abuse is the nation's #1 public health problem. It
originates out of a developmental era where experimentation with the world is
increasingly taking place, and where major changes in physical self and social
relationships are taking place. These changes cannot be understood by any one
discipline nor can they be described by focusing only on the behavioral and
social problems of this age period, the characteristics of normal development,
or the pharmacology and addictive potential of specific drugs. They require
knowledge of the brain's systems of reward and control, genetics,
psychopharmacology, personality, child development, psychopathology, family
dynamics, peer group relationships, culture, social policy, and more. Drawing
on the expertise of the leading researchers in this field, this Handbook
provides the most comprehensive summarization of current knowledge about
adolescent substance abuse. The Handbook is organized into eight sections
covering the literature on the developmental context of this life period, the
epidemiology of adolescent use and abuse, similarities and differences in use,
addictive potential, and consequences of use for different drugs; etiology and
course as characterized at different levels of mechanistic analysis ranging
from the genetic and neural to the behavioural and social. Two sections cover
the clinical ramifications of abuse, and prevention and intervention strategies
to most effectively deal with these problems. The Handbook's last section
addresses the role of social policy in framing the problem, in addressing it,
building-blocks-for-tobacco-control-a-handbook-to
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and explores its potential role in alleviating it.
Planning World Health Organization 2006 "This first module, Planning, gives
programme managers essential practical guidance on the necessary steps for
developing an effective cancer control plan. The module shows how to create a
cancer control plan that responds to the needs of the people, is based on
evidence, and ensures that limited resources are used in an efficient and
equitable way ...The module takes users through an assessment of their current
country situation, then helps them set up realistic priorities that can be
implemented in a stepwise manner. Throughout the text, links are provided to
more detailed WHO resources."--P. [4] of cover.
Parry and Grant Encyclopaedic Dictionary of International Law John P Grant
2009-10-02 For nearly thirty-five years, the international legal community has
relied on one ambitious yet humble volume as a starting point for legal
questions. This classic red volume is a one-of-a-kind reference tool that
brings together both terminology and pertinent descriptive information on
international law. This book will also be available online as an e-reference on
the Oxford University Press Digital Reference Shelf. Now in its third edition,
The Parry and Grant Encyclopaedic Dictionary of International Law is completely
updated and expanded to include increased coverage in growing areas of
international law including diplomatic law, criminal law, human rights, and
more. Over 2,500 entries (over a 20% increase in content from the previous
edition) provides the reader with copious references for further research
including cases, treaties, journal articles, and websites. Its alphabetically
arranged entries allow the reader to form a deeper understanding than a mere
definition could supply and offer concise but substantial information on such
essentials of international law as: Legal terms as used in international law
Significant doctrines Prominent cases, decisions and arbitration Important
incidents Judicial and literary figures Treaties and conventions Organizations
and institutions Acronyms
Global Handbook on Noncommunicable Diseases and Health Promotion David V.
McQueen 2013-07-03 Global Handbook on Noncommunicable Diseases and Health
Promotion David V. McQueen, editor A scan of health challenges around the globe
readily brings to mind a range of infectious illnesses, from HIV to influenza.
Yet chronic non-contagious conditions--heart disease, asthma, diabetes, cancer-are more prevalent, and their rates soaring, across the developed and
developing worlds. The Global Handbook on Noncommunicable Diseases and Health
Promotion is an important resource for understanding and approaching chronic
illnesses and their prevention. This timely text balances theory and strategies
to provide an integrative context for health-affecting behaviors regarding
tobacco use, food choices, and physical activity. Coverage expands on current
medical/clinical public health perspectives, arguing that closer attention to
social context is crucial to better use of health resources and more relevant
preventive efforts. Possible roles for hospitals, the workplace, government
agencies, NGOs, and other institutions are analyzed, as is the potential for
addressing larger underlying health factors (e.g., inequities and poverty) at
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the societal level. Topics covered include: The nature of causality: beyond
traditional evidence Learning from the social sciences in chronic disease
health promotion Contextual factors in health and illness Understanding and
applying a social determinants of health framework for addressing NCDs Public
health, NCDs, health promotion and business partnering NCDs and civil society:
a history and a roadmap As the authors of the Global Handbook on
Noncommunicable Diseases and Health Promotion make abundantly clear,
opportunities are as numerous as the issues, and researchers and graduate
students in global public health, health promotion, and chronic disease
epidemiology will find these chapters positive and realistic.p>
The SAGE Encyclopedia of Cancer and Society Graham A. Colditz 2015-08-12 The
first edition of the Encyclopedia of Cancer and Society was published in 2007
and received a 2008 Editors’ Choice Award from Booklist. It served as a
general, non-technical resource focusing on cancer from the perspective of the
social and behavioral sciences, exploring social and economic impacts, the
“business” of cancer, advertising of drugs and treatment centers, how behavior
change could offer great potential for cancer prevention, environmental risks,
food additives and regulation, the relation between race and ethnicity and
cancer risk, socioeconomic status, controversies—both scientific and
political—in cancer treatment and research, country-by-country entries on
cancer around the world, and more. Given various developments in the field
including new drug treatments, political controversies over use of the vaccines
Gardasil and Cervarix with young girls to prevent cervical cancer, and
unexpected upticks in the prevalence of adult smoking within the U.S. following
decades of decline, the SAGE Encyclopedia of Cancer and Society, Second Edition
serves as an updated and more current encyclopedia that addresses concerns
pertaining to this topic. Key Features: · Approximately half of the 700 firstedition articles revised and updated · 30+ new entries covering new
developments since 2006 · Signed entries with cross-references · Further
Readings accompanied by pedagogical elements · New Reader’s Guide · Updated
Chronology, Resource Guide, Glossary, and through new Index The SAGE
Encyclopedia of Cancer and Society, Second Edition serves as a reliable and
precise source for students and researchers with an interest in social and
behavioral sciences and seeks to better understand the continuously evolving
subject matter of cancer and society.
The Global War on Tobacco Heather Wipfli 2015-07-23 The tobacco industry has
capitalized on numerous elements of globalization—including trade
liberalization, foreign direct investment, and global communications—to expand
into countries where effective tobacco control programs are not in place. As a
consequence, tobacco is currently the leading cause of preventable death in the
world. Each year, it kills more people than HIV, malaria, and tuberculosis
combined. Amid evidence of an emerging pandemic, a committed group of public
health professionals and institutions sought in the mid-1990s to challenge the
tobacco industry’s expansion by negotiating a binding international law under
the auspices of the World Health Organization. The WHO Framework Convention on
Tobacco Control (FCTC)—the first collective global response to the causation of
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avoidable chronic disease—was one of the most quickly ratified treaties in
United Nations history. In The Global War on Tobacco, Heather Wipfli tells the
engaging story of the FCTC, from its start as an unlikely civil society
proposal to its enactment in 178 countries as of June 2014. Wipfli also reveals
how globalization offers anti-tobacco advocates significant cooperative
opportunities to share knowledge and address cross-border public health
problems. The book—the first to delve deeply into the origin and development of
the FCTC—seeks to advance understanding of how non-state actors, transnational
networks, and international institutionalization can impact global governance
for health. Case studies from a variety of diverse high-, middle-, and lowincome countries provide real-world examples of the success or failure of
tobacco control. Aimed at public health professionals and students, The Global
War on Tobacco is a fascinating look at how international relations is changing
to respond to the modern global marketplace and protect human health. -- Frank
J. Chaloupka IV, Institute for Health Research and Policy, University of
Illinois'
Building Blocks for Tobacco Control WHO 2004-10-21 The idea for this handbook
arose from an awareness that whilst various WHO documents called for developing
national capacity for tobacco control, there was not comprehensive guide to the
development of such a capacity. This book is thus, essentially, a pragmatic
"how to" manual. The Introduction presents the evolving definition of "national
capacity", identifies the types of capacities needed for effective tobacco
control and outlines the key features of building capacity. Section 1 provides
a descriptive overview of the tobacco epidemic. It looks at tobacco as a risk
factor, presenting its health, social and economic costs; the global strategies
of the tobacco industry to counteract public health measures; the scientific
evidence for effective tobacco control interventions; and the WHO FCTC as a
global solution to an epidemic with prominent politico-legal and socio-cultural
attributes. Section 2 focuses on the fundamental capacities necessary to
empower countries to control the tobacco epidemic successfully. These chapters
apply the lessons learned from the experiences of different countries and offer
advice and suggestions to enable countries to put the theories of tobacco
control into practice.
Preventing Tobacco Use Among Youth and Young Adults United States. Public
Health Service. Office of the Surgeon General 2012 NOTE: NO FURTHER DISCOUNT
FOR THIS PRINT PRODUCT -- OVERSTOCK SALE -- Significantly reduced list price
This Surgeon General s Report details the causes and the consequences of
tobacco use among youth and young adults by focusing on the social,
environmental, advertising, and marketing influences that encourage youth and
young adults to initiate and sustain tobacco use. This is the first time
tobacco data on young adults as a discrete population have been explored in
detail. The report also highlights successful strategies to prevent young
people from using tobacco. This three volume set includes the following items:
A booklet containing highlights from the 2012 Surgeon General s report on
tobacco use among youth and teens ages 12 through 17 and young adults ages 18
through 26. This booklet provides an overview of tobacco use within this
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targeted age group. The second booklet is an Executive Summary with two
messages. One message from for Kathleen Sebelius, Secretary of Health and Human
Services and a second message from Howard Koh, Assistant Secretary of Health
and contains a brief introduction to the set and summary and conclusions for
each chapter contained in the final volume. The final volume contains over 800
pages of documentation, interwoven with text and data addressing the adverse
health consequences of tobacco use by children and young adults. It includes
research on a variety of topics, including nicotine addiction, trends in
cigarette smoking among young adults, trends in smokeless tobacco use and cigar
smoking over time, genetic factors in tobacco use among youth, and mass media
influence on smoking to this age group to name a few. This third volume is rich
with table data research findings to support the Surgeon General s concerns
with America s use and tobacco. If you would like to find similiar products,
please check out our Alcoholism, Smoking, and Substance Abuse resources
collection at this link: https: //bookstore.gpo.gov/catalog/healthbenefits/alcoholism-smoking-substance-abuse "
Theory at a Glance Karen Glanz 1997
Combating Tobacco Use in Military and Veteran Populations Institute of Medicine
2009-10-21 The health and economic costs of tobacco use in military and veteran
populations are high. In 2007, the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) and the
Department of Defense (DoD) requested that the Institute of Medicine (IOM) make
recommendations on how to reduce tobacco initiation and encourage cessation in
both military and veteran populations. In its 2009 report, Combating Tobacco in
Military and Veteran Populations, the authoring committee concludes that to
prevent tobacco initiation and encourage cessation, both DoD and VA should
implement comprehensive tobacco-control programs.
Ending the Tobacco Problem Institute of Medicine 2007-10-27 The nation has made
tremendous progress in reducing tobacco use during the past 40 years. Despite
extensive knowledge about successful interventions, however, approximately onequarter of American adults still smoke. Tobacco-related illnesses and death
place a huge burden on our society. Ending the Tobacco Problem generates a
blueprint for the nation in the struggle to reduce tobacco use. The report
reviews effective prevention and treatment interventions and considers a set of
new tobacco control policies for adoption by federal and state governments.
Carefully constructed with two distinct parts, the book first provides
background information on the history and nature of tobacco use, developing the
context for the policy blueprint proposed in the second half of the report. The
report documents the extraordinary growth of tobacco use during the first half
of the 20th century as well as its subsequent reversal in the mid-1960s (in the
wake of findings from the Surgeon General). It also reviews the addictive
properties of nicotine, delving into the factors that make it so difficult for
people to quit and examines recent trends in tobacco use. In addition, an
overview of the development of governmental and nongovernmental tobacco control
efforts is provided. After reviewing the ethical grounding of tobacco control,
the second half of the book sets forth to present a blueprint for ending the
building-blocks-for-tobacco-control-a-handbook-to
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tobacco problem. The book offers broad-reaching recommendations targeting
federal, state, local, nonprofit and for-profit entities. This book also
identifies the benefits to society when fully implementing effective tobacco
control interventions and policies.
WHO Report on the Global Tobacco Epidemic, 2008 World Health Organization
2008-02-11 This landmark new report presents the first comprehensive worldwide
analysis of tobacco use and control efforts. It provides countries with a
roadmap to reverse the devastating global tobacco epidemic that could kill up
to one billion people by the end of this century. The report outlines the
MPOWER package, a set of six key tobacco control measures that reflect and
build on the WHO Framework Convention on Tobacco Control.
Methods for Evaluating Tobacco Control Policies IARC Working Group on Methods
for Evaluating Tobacco Control Policies 2008 The "Handbook" covers how the
effects of a tobacco control policy are determined, the core constructs for
understanding how and why a given policy works, the potential moderator
variables to consider when evaluating a given policy and the data sources that
might be useful for evaluation. The "Handbook" includes logic models outlining
relevant constructs for evaluating the effectiveness of policies on tobacco
taxation, smoke-free environments, tobacco product regulations, limits on
tobacco marketing communications, product labeling, anti-tobacco public
communication campaigns and tobacco use cessation interventions.
The Rise Of The Regulatory State In The Chinese Health-care System Qian Jiwei
2017-04-27 By reviewing regulatory initiatives in health financing, service
provision, pharmaceutical sector and public health, this book attempts to
connect recent research with policy developments in the Chinese health-care
system. While there are a small number of studies on the regulations in the
Chinese health-care system, this book contributes to the literature in three
ways. First, a review of the recent developments in the Chinese health-care
system illustrates that the capacity and incentives of the regulatory agencies
matter in the implementation and enforcement of the regulations. Second, this
book also shows that some institutional arrangements in the Chinese context are
particularly important for configuring the capacity and incentives of the
regulatory system. Third, this book lays out the mechanisms for the regulatory
reform of the Chinese health-care system.
Building Blocks for Tobacco Control - A Handbook WHO Tobacco Free Initiative
2004 This publication aims to provide practical guidance to all those involved
in the management of blood programmes. Following an introduction to the blood
cold chain management process, seven chapters provide a detailed description of
blood bank refrigerators, plasma freezers, platelet agitators, plasma thawing
equipment, blood transport boxes and coolants, temperature monitoring devices,
as well as other blood cold chain accessories. Each chapter provides WHO
minimum performance specifications for the equipment, and selected product
information on equipment evaluated by WHO. A specific chapter i.
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